Suburban Service League Support Request Application

Applications are accepted during our fiscal year starting September 1st through May 30th.  Our funds aren’t raised until November and requests peak at the beginning of the year.  We work on a first-come, first-serve basis.

Organization Name:

Address:

Telephone Number:

Email Contact:

Name of the person we can reach if needed:

Explain the work or service your organization provides:

Will you be using the financial support from SSL to help those in need:  Circle:    Yes     or    No

How will the financial support of SSL help those who you serve:

Additional information you would like to share with the Executive Board (feel free to use the back page if needed):

SSL meets one time a month to discuss requests that are received. You will hear from us after this meeting with information regarding your requests.  You may hear from us sooner if there is a question regarding the funding you are requesting.  We give top priority for those who are using funds to help those in need.
Completed applications may be mailed to:  Suburban Service League, P.O. Box 2073, Frankfort, IL 60423

